BECKERS GREEN PRIMARY SCHOOL

Beckers Green Road, Braintree, Essex. CM7 3PR

Headteacher: Mrs Helen Ryan

E-mail: admin@beckersgreen.essex.sch.uk
Tel: 01376 322687 Fax: 01376 326551

Ref: ME

8th June 2016



Dear Parent/Guardian

I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself, my name is Mike Eldred and I have recently been elected by the governing body as their Chairman. I feel very privileged to have been appointed to lead a team of people, whom like myself, have a desire to see all the boys and girls at Beckers Green achieve their true potential during their time at Beckers Green and beyond.

Beckers Green currently finds itself in a time of change with our senior leaders Helen Ryan and Jo Mason leaving us to enjoy their retirement at the end of the term. Claire Smyth, our current deputy, will be taking up the Acting Headteacher role for the next 12 months and I am sure this continuity will provide us with a smooth transition.

Helen and Jo have been at the school for many years and have worked tirelessly to create the vibrant, safe and caring learning environment Beckers Green finds itself in today. To celebrate their hard work a collection is being organised in order to present them with a memento of their time at the school. If you would like to contribute to this gift, please drop a donation in an envelope into the front office.

I look forward to meeting you in the coming months at the planned school events but should you wish to contact me please directly please email me at:

Mr-Eldred@beckersgreen.essex.sch.uk, or through the school office.

Thank you for your continued support of the staff and pupils at the school.

Yours sincerely

Mr M Eldred Chair of Governors











